
Notice of Hearing 
  

  
Under section 6.2.4 of the Town of Erving Zoning Bylaws, in conformity with the provisions 
of M.G.L., Ch. 34,  The Town of Erving Planning Board will meet at 7 P.M. on Thursday, 
November 17, 2022 at Erving Senior and Community Center located at 1 Care Dr to hold 
a public hearing on the application for Millers Falls Realty LLC, requesting a Special 
Permit, or other relief as may be necessary from Section 4.7 of the Erving Zoning Bylaws, 
to renovate an existing school building at 18 Pleasant Street into a multi-unit dwelling 
consisting of four residential units. 
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